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Mr. Chairman, 

At the outset, let me congratulate the Chairman of the International Law Commission (ILC}, 

Mr. Narinder Singh, on his presentation of the Report of the Commission 

from its sixty-seventh session. 

Several of the topics discussed 



Furthermore, my delegation would like to express deep appreciation to the Secretariat for the 

creation of new website of the International Law Commission. We would like to also express our 

gratitude for initiation of practice of publication of unedited version of the ILC report, which is 

very helpful and give States more time to adequately evaluate work of the Commission when 

preparing for the meeting of General Assembly Sixth Committee. 

The Most-Favoured-Nation clause 

Mr. Chairman, 

Poland takes note of the Final Report of the Study Group on The Most-Favoured-Nation (MFN) 

clause and its summary conclusion adopted by the ILC. We share the view of the Commission 

that the interpretative techniques reviewed in the report of the Study Group can significantly 

assist 


